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France!

It has been lovely to see so many happy children come back to school on Monday.

Everyone has been so enthusiastic in lessons this week. We have introduced our new topic,
France. The children have enjoyed learning some French phrases, researching facts on France
and making a stained-glass window. Next week we are going to be tasting some French food!
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